
 

 
FCC confidential request 

 
 
 
 
 

Attn: Reviewing Engineer      Teleca Systems AB 
Federal Communications Commission      Att. Magnus Öhrlund 
7435 Oakland Mills Road       Datorgatan 3 
Columbia, MD 21046       s-561 33 

Huskvarna 
Sweden 
+46 36 39 66 44 phone 
+46 36 39 66 50 fax 

 
 
 
 
 
 
RE: CONFIDENTIALITY REQUEST FOR ‘BTUM’, FCC-ID: IHDBTUM 
 
 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
This letter serves as an official request for confidentiality under the FCC Rule Section 
0.459. We have requested that the schematic diagrams, Parts list and Block diagrams 
required to be submitted with this application be withheld from public review. The reason 
for this request is that these documents are company proprietary information that should 
never get  into the possession of competitors, which would be harmful for our business. 
 
Do not hesitate to contact me if you have any additional questions. 
 
Thank you very much. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
2004-12-15, Huskvarna, Sweden    ----------------------------------- 
Date & place       Signature 
 


